
Camberley Theatre Christmas Pantomime 2017

6pm Wednesday 13th December, 2017
Tickets £18

This years pantomime at Camberley 
Theatre will be Peter Pan. FoLPS have 

reserved 120 excellent seats for the 
evening of 13th December so why not come 

along and enjoy a great night of festive 
entertainment with your friends? PLUS, all 
children will receive a sweetie cone and a 
bottle of water incuded in the ticket price.
Tickets will be allocated on a first come, first served 

basis so look out for forms coming home in book bags!

Please send your forms in to 
the school office by Friday 

20th October and make 
cheques payable to FoLPS.

Peter Pan
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If you have any questions about this event please get in touch via email, our website or phone/text Lisa Gillespie on 07774 770473


